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ARMENIAN COUNCIL OF AMERICA MEETS WITH ARMENIA'S CONSUL GENERAL IN LOS 
ANGELES

- 09.12.2024

MassisPost (8 December 2024)

 

On Wednesday, December 4, 2024, representatives of the Armenian Council of America held a 
significant meeting with Dr. Karen Esrayelyan, Consul General of the Republic of Armenia in Los 
Angeles. The discussion took place at the Armenian Consulate in Glendale, focusing on critical 
topics affecting the Armenian community and the broader Armenia-Diaspora relationship.

During the meeting, both parties addressed pressing issues related to safeguarding the rights of 
the Armenian community, fostering stronger Armenia-Diaspora ties, and preserving Armenias 
cultural and national identity. They highlighted the importance of collaboration and joint efforts to 
enhance the unity of the Armenian community and protect national interests.

Click for more.
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